
MAY 17, 2010 CANVASS/Budget Workshop 

  

Meeting called to order at 6:38 p.m. with the following 

members present: 

Don Gant, President (7:02) 

Rhonda Lemons, Secretary (6:48) 

Don McKinley 

Kenzie Moore 

Sharon Sternes 

Absent: Curt Krohn, Vice-president 

    Warren Seay, Jr. 

 

   Also present were: 

    Lloyd Treadwell, Superintendent 

    Sharon Price, Chief Operations Officer 

Bobby LaBorde, Chief Financial Officer 

    Ron Cagle, Assistant Superintendent for  

     Administration/Elementary Learning &  

     Accountability  

Levatta Levels, Assistant Superintendent for 

 Student Support Services 

Carol Brown, Director of Secondary Learning &  

  Accountability  

    Doshia Jones, Recording Secretary 

 

   The Superintendent and Chief Financial Officer   

   conducted the budget workshop. 

 

   President Don Gant called for the canvassing of votes for  

  the May 8 election. 

 
Candidate  Election Day   In Person Mail   Total 

Curt Krohn   259    421          3    683 

Sandra Wheeler 653 (ED_ADA 1)  775       4  1,433  

        2,116 

 

Vandous Stripling 687  964  7 1,658 

                   1,658 

 

Dee W. Trimble, Jr. 756  1,068  7 1,831  

          1,831 



   The workshop adjourned at 8:15 p. m. 

 

 

 
 

 


